
TOWN OF BARNET 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of BARNET, VT that the Barnet 

Selectboard will hold a public hearing in the Barnet Town Clerk’s Office (1743 US Route 

5 South) on Monday, May 13, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.  

 

This hearing will be held for public review of and comment on the proposed amendment 

to Barnet Town Plan pursuant to Title 24 VSA, Chapter 117. 

 

The purpose of the Barnet Town Plan is to establish a coordinated, comprehensive planning 

process to guide decisions made by the Town.  The proposed amendment consists of the 

following recommended action to be inserted on page 36 of the current plan, adopted 

August 10, 2015: 

 
“Pursue Village Center designation for qualifying village 

cores, including McIndoe Falls, Barnet Village, West 

Barnet, and Passumpsic. This designation, while not 

regulatory, would make tax credits available for fit-up 

of income-producing properties, and enhance eligibility 

for grants to improve infrastructure and civic and 

governmental buildings.” 

No other changes are proposed to the plan, which can be viewed in its entirety on the Town 

of Barnet’s web site: https://barnetvt.org/ 

 

The proposed amendment will not alter any land use designations and is deemed by the 

Planning Commission to be compatible with the following goal of the adopted plan: 

“To encourage the location of appropriate businesses and 

services within villages which are conducive to village life 

and within walking distance of the residents.” 

 

Copies of the proposed plan amendment are available at the Town Clerk’s office. Normal 

weekday hours are Monday through Friday, 9 a.m.-noon and 1-4:30 p.m. A copy of the 

plan amendment is also available online on Barnet’s web site. 

 

Written comment on the plan amendment should be directed to Benjamin Heisholt, Town 

Clerk, PO Box 15, Barnet, Vermont 05821. 

 

Dated in Barnet, Vermont, April 19, 2019.  

 

 

 

   TOWN OF BARNET SELECTBOARD 

https://barnetvt.org/

